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Redacted Minutes of the QLD Management Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 26 June 2019 
QPA Office Toowoomba 

Attendance: Christine Franklin, James Bredhauer, Lou Raiteri, Mike Williams (left 12.50pm), Terry 
Kerr, Russell Davison, VJ Boland (minutes Secretary) 
Apologies: Paul McGrath, John Knights, Mirella O’Sullivan, Penny Kelly, 
Conflicts of Interest noted: as per last minutes 
Christine - PAA database officer 
Louie – Far North Queensland zone executive, Bowen club captain 
James – Blue bandage, club & zone representative 
Russell – Gold Coast club captain and selector SEQ committee member & selector 
Terry – Capricornia selector. St Lawrence Nebo– secretary, selector,     
               Database registrar, coaching director & player development officer.  
Information from the minutes: 

 Congratulations to the Intermediate & junior players selected in the PAA Squads 

 A QPA Youth committee to be formed to work with and inform the QPA MC on what 
younger members want for Queensland polocrosse. 

 Bibs to be organised and added into all  Zone Blue Bandage Bags 

 The 2019 PAA Board is: President Graham Lane 
           Board members:        Eric Beresford (Qld), Susie Rose (NSW), Sandra Weston (NSW),  
                                                 Drew Gurney (SA), Gillian Meppem (Appointed Independent) 
           PAA Treasurer:           Colin Bloomfield 

 Players wishing to be eligible for 2020 state selection must play at the QPA Challenge or 
submit a letter to the Chair of Selectors with a reason for not attending. 

 Any person doing the draw for a carnival must have the Carnival Umpire or his 
representative do all the umpires for games.  

 Any teams that forfeit a finals game will be removed from the competition and the next best 
team must play the final. A forfeiting team cannot be given any trophies. All finals must be 
played for trophies to be awarded. 

 If a team is playing a social game to finish a round robin they can be given permission to play 
2nd horses from the Carnival Umpire ONLY. 

 John Mullins and Sally McGrath are now Junior State Selectors. 

 Anyone with agistment available for any cattle please contact the QPA Office or Daryl 
O’Leary. 

A full copy of the minutes are available from your club secretary. 
Next meeting dates: 

Dates for 2019 Management Committee Meeting 

Thursday 5th September (Wandoan)                  8am 

Saturday 19th October     QPA Office                  8am  

Friday 6th December        QPA Office                  8am 
Saturday 14th December AGM Burke & Wills    8am for 9am 
Sunday 15th December       QPA Office                8am 
 


